
 
          
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
March 3, 2022 
 

Dear East Side Employees, 

The district and ESTA negotiating teams met yesterday for a second day of negotiations for re-openers 
on salary for 22/23 and 23/24.  The teams worked throughout the afternoon. The negotiations were 
productive, however we were not able to come to an agreement. The teams are ready and looking 
forward to continuing negotiations next Wednesday March 9th. 
 
Thank you, 

Brandon Rosato (ESTA Chief Negotiator) and Tom Huynh (Associate Superintendent – Human 
Resources) 

 


